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Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 
Provincial Environment nd Natural Resources 

MIMAROPA Region 
Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawar 

E-mail; penropaiawan@denr.gov.ph 
Telfax No. (048) 433-5638/ (048) 434-8791

W W M..

' ->rTiON

Office
□ INI . vlNG a OUTGOING 

HATS *IO

MEMORANDUM 

FOR :

October 11,2022

FROM

SUBJECT

The DENR Action Center 
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, 
Quezon City, Manila

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

LETTER OF 02 AUGUST 2022 FROM ROBERTO PAREDES WITH 
PCC CODE NO. WG-AKA-08-02-2022-009

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated September 16,2022 from CENRO 
Roxas relative to the above-mentioned subject.

Further, attached is the letter to Mr. Roberto Paredes dated September 6, 2022 
directly informing him of the action taken on the matter.

For information and record.

DENR-PALAWAN
PENRO-RECORDS

RELEASED
By I n

ELIZARDO B. CAYATOC

CC:

PENRO-RPS
The Presidential Complaint Centre 
DENR 8888
RED 8888 
File
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